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      March 26, 2008 
 
 
 

TO:    Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Kathryn T. Prescott 
  Division Chief 
 
RE:  Address Re-assignment Information 
 
Attached are address re-assignments which include identification information for properties 
within Prince William County.  Action was taken in accordance with the Prince William County 
Code, Chapter 24, Article 2.  Addresses were re-assigned in conformance with the uniform 
County-wide grid system. 
 
By eliminating discrepancies in street names and addresses, the system is instrumental in 
providing information concerning the location of the property.  This information is essential in 
providing quick and accurate Fire and Police protection, rescue service, and other emergency 
services required by County residents. 
 
A letter of notification has been sent to property owners and tenants concerned with the address 
change within the past two weeks.  At this time, County agencies, utility companies, and the U.S. 
Postal Service are being notified of this change.  Please note that the effective date of the 
address re-assignment is indicated on the printout.  Generally, the effective date is 
approximately two weeks from the date of this letter. 
 
In the event that you have any questions, you are invited to visit the Geographic Information 
Systems Division at 5 Country Complex Ct, Suite 140, Woodbridge, VA 22192, or call at 703-
792-6840. 
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